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This bill promotes employees “telling on” their fellow employees. 

 

Employers cannot demand employee compliance in the use of medical devices and products (such as 

masks) because medical, religious and disability exemptions must be respected and employees must 

have informed consent.  

 

Employers should not be able to force these OSHA standard requirements on healthy people in the 

workplace under the guise of "protecting" them from a disease with a 99.997%  recovery rate. 

 

This is government overreach and subjects employers to significantly added costs of ventilation 

systems, personal protective equipment, and extra "safety" training, while reducing capacity of their 

production/operations, when common sense measures would suffice, i.e., stay home if you are 

symptomatic, wash hands frequently. 

 

"Aerosol Transmissible Disease" could mean any common cold or the "flu." The government should 

not be making laws requiring employers to protect workers from the common cold or flu - again, 

more government overreach! 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 


